

## Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting February 06, 2001

The meeting came to order at 7:10 p.m. at Paul's Restaurant

Several members braved the cold and rode tonight.

We had a very good turnout tonight, including two new members.

Our paid membership to date is 159

We had a guest for tonight – Michael Megson from Megson Fitzpatrick Insurance Co. in Victoria was kind enough to attend our meeting to enlighten us on the latest changes for motorcycle insurance. Megson Fitzpatrick are brokers for ING Western Union Insurance Co., and have been offering motorcycle insurance for several years. This year, there is a new policy available – combined annual insurance – covering storage and on road use year round. A great many of our members are insured with Megson Fitzpatrick, and seem very pleased with the service. For more information, you can contact the Megson Fitzpatrick office in Victoria at 1-888-595-5212, or e-mail <a href="mailto:suef@megsonfitzpatrick.com">suef@megsonfitzpatrick.com</a>, or their website <a href="mailto:www.megsonfitzpatrick.com">www.megsonfitzpatrick.com</a>. Brochures are also available at Deeleys.

## **OLD BUSINESS**

- January 13 was our membership renewal party at the store. It was a huge success, and many members signed up that day. Refreshments were served, and the 50<sup>th</sup> membership and associate received free memberships. This was such a success, it will probably be held again next year.
- January 19 21 was the Vancouver Motorcycle Show. We rented a bus to transport members to the show on the Sunday. This was very costly, and very poorly attended, so it may not be an option next year. Concern was expressed for the lack of communication between HOG Canada and the local chapters. Due to this problem, we may possibly have our own booth next year.
- January 27 The Vancouver/Delta bowling challenge was held, with Vancouver winning, with a little help from some members who belong to both chapters. All in all it was lots of fun.